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By JAMIE PATTERSON
Managing Editor

At least one home was severely damaged from severe weather that passed through Yazoo
County late Wednesday night. 
A mobile home on Myrleville Road was heavily damaged with owners Michael and Miriam
Whatley inside at the time of the storm.
-------for the rest of the story see The Yazoo Herald printed edition or subscribe to the Digital
Edition.----------
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